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Comments: Here's an idea:  Maybe the Forest Service should consider rescinding the Special Use Permit for the

Holland Lake Lodge and buying out the current owner of the structures.  The Forest Service could assemble a

team of specialists:  architects, engineers, historic preservationists, preservation carpenters, archeologists, and

volunteers to build/re-build the structures that are onsite, add new ones if necessary, perform upgrades to the

sewer, water, roads, and then turn it over to a concessionaire to run/manage?  I'm not sure a large corporation

should be leading the charge for the redevelopment of this property.  I think the Forest Service should look back

to the origin of the Special Use Permit for Holland Lake Lodge and see if it still makes sense today.    


